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I believe that the scheme you have devised does not take into account the serious
deterioration of this historic and archaeological site. The proposed tunnel is too short. You
have not considered a southern by pass. You have not really considered the environmental
deterioration. I believe your scheme should be scrapped and alternative schemes created.

Regards Robert Golding.





